
DeSimone Consulting Engineers expands office
June 18, 2015 - Connecticut

DeSimone Consulting Engineers, a leading structural engineering firm with offices worldwide, is
relocating its Connecticut office.
DeSimone is expanding to 4,000 s/f at 55 Church St. The new office features a larger open plan,
additional conference rooms, and new collaboration centers to foster team sessions and knowledge
sharing. The firm has occupied space at 55 Church St. for over 10 years.
"DeSimone is expanding to accommodate our staff and the needs of a growing client base," said
Benjamin Downing, managing principal of the Connecticut office. "The new space is ideally suited
for the way we work and further reinforces our firm culture."
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